
REPORT ON ONE DAY WORKSHOP “CYBER SECURITY” on 31st MARCH 2023

The Computer Science department of Durgapur Women’s College organised a one day
workshop on “Cyber security" on March 31, 2023 in the college auditorium. The workshop
focused on the different types of cyber attacks and the remedy from these attacks. The
programme started at 12.00 noon with the welcome address by Mr. Sudip Kumar Palit,
HOD-in-charge, Computer Science. He also highlighted the common issues related to cyber
threats. Inaugural song sung by the students of the Computer Science department. The
dignitaries on the dias were Dr. Seema Sen, TIC, Durgapur Women’s College, Dr. Dulal
Chandra Sen, IQAC Coordinator, Durgapur Women’s College, Mr. Dabinder Singh, a senior
cyber security analyst, Data Space Academy, and Mr. Satadru Roy, business development
executive, Data Space academy. All the guests were facilitated by Dr. Dulal Chandra Sen.
Introductory speech of the programme was given by Dr. Seema Sen. Dr. Dulal Chandra Sen
addressed the issues related to cyber security. Subject Experts, Mr.Dabinder Singh and
Satadru Roy discussed in detail about the different types of threats in cyberspace. The
topics covered in their discussions were general awareness and ethical hacking. The
number of participants total are 114 (78 no of students and 36 number of teachers). Finally,
Ms. Baishali Dey gave vote of thanks for this event. The program ended at 3.30 pm.


















